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Shares Coming Out of Voluntary Escrow 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.10A, Xref Limited (ASX:XF1) advises that 30,930,690 shares 
are due to be released from voluntary escrow on 31 March 2022.  Details of the voluntary escrow 
were included in an ASX announcement made on 8 March 2021.   
 
This announcement was authorised by XF1's Chairman, Chief Executive Officer and Company Secretary. 
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